
Friday 26th April 2024  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week the children have enjoyed discussing lots of different forms of transport, telling their 

friends how they get to school and go on holidays etc. The children were also all adamant that 

helicopters were definitely cheaper than cars, and the only reason they don’t fly to school is 

because the roof wouldn’t be strong enough to land on!  

 

Next week:  

 

Literacy: Next week we will have a reading focus week. The children will each have solo sessions 

and small group sessions reading various books.  

Maths: We will be discussing combining two small groups of objects of equal and then varying 

size.  

Understanding of the World: We will continue with our topic of Transport: we will focus on maps, 

directional language and we will use the bee-bots to demonstrate.  

Show and Tell: We would love parents to take a photo or short video and upload it, of the children 

demonstrating good road safety (stop, look, listen, look, cross etc).  

Arts and Crafts: We will be using junk modelling to make different vehicles, as well as building 

an environment for them to race/fly/drive around.  

Snack: pears, melon, toast, bananas.  

 

Other: 

We are looking forward to seeing you and the children at the Parent Breakfast on Tuesday 30th 

at 8.15 am at Avondale for anyone who is able to join us!  

The children are really enjoying Forest School at Holland Park. Please could we remind you to drop 

off at 9.15 am at the benches and children will need to bring a snack and drink in a backpack. In 

the hope that the weather improves, please could you apply sunscreen to children before they 

come to nursery. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Miss Georgina and Miss Sandra 


